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Comments: The world doesn't need more gold, it needs more wilderness. The proposed mine activity by
Perpetua will irreversibly and permanently damage the River of No Return and its tributaries.

Perpetua Resources wants to re-open and expand former mine pits here for its proposed cyanide vat leach gold
mine called Stibnite Gold Project. The mine puts not only the Wilderness at risk, but also this important river and
endangered species such as salmon, steelhead, and bull trout.

I urge you to not allow any activity in this area by Perpetua Resources, and to keep this precious resource for our
future generations to enjoy.



